

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School Edenfield Crescent, Huyton, Merseyside, L36 6DS Tel No: 0151-477 8990 Fax No: 0151-449 0135 Headteacher Mr C Newstead



St. Joseph's Newsletter

FRIDAY, 19TH JANUARY 2018

Mass Times

St Agnes: Saturday -5.30 pm

Saturday -5.30 pm Wednesday -7.30 pm

Sunday - 11.00 am

St Aidan's:

BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY

Sunday -9.30 am

Year 3 had the best attendance and punctuality this week. Well done Year 3!!!

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY RAFFLE

Currently our attendance stands at 96.20% which is OUTSTANDING.

We are competing with other schools in Huyton and Knowsley and with your help, we can remain in the top 10 of schools.

Children who arrive in school on time will be given a raffle ticket each day during the week beginning 5th February. The raffle will be drawn on Friday 9th February.

Remember, you have got to be in it to win it!!!

GIRLS' FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT

Our girls' football team will be taking part in a tournament at Kirkby Sports Centre on Wednesday, 24th January.

Good luck to our team!!!



YEAR 4 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

Parents of our Year 4 children are reminded that applications for the First Holy Communion Programme must be received at the Parish Office by 31st January 2018. Application forms are available from the School Office or the Parish Office.

ADVICE DURING COLD WEATHER

We have received advice from Knowsley Council regarding being prepared for the cold weather. Advice for children is to wear lots of thin layers (clothes made from cotton, wool or fleecy fibres). These can also be worn on top of jumpers when children play out. Children should also have a warm coat for school. Shoes should have good grips to help avoid falls and slips. The school building is cosy and warm, so additional layers for inside will not be needed.

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE

Percentages
90.05%
96.33%
93.33%
93.55%
96.07%
96.67%
77.59%
74.62%

The table above shows the weekly attendance for all classes. Attendance for all children, for each class and for our school should be over 96%.

SCHOOL UNIFORM & P.E. KIT LABELLING

Parents and carers are asked to ensure that all children's school uniform, including P.E. kits and coats have their names inside. This makes it much easier to find missing and lost items. Thank you.

CONTACT DETAILS

If you have recently changed your home or mobile phone numbers, could you please ensure that the details are passed on to school. It is essential that we have all up-to-date contact numbers for the children in case of an emergency. Thank you.